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09 May 2008
Notice under Article 8(4) of the Gas (Northern Ireland) Order 1996 
The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation (hereinafter referred to as the “Authority”) pursuant to Article 8(4) of the Gas (Northern Ireland) Order 1996, as amended (the “Order”) hereby gives notice as follows:
The Authority proposes to extend the licenced area contained within the licence granted under Article 8 of the Order (“the licence”) to Phoenix Distribution (Northern Ireland) Limited (“the licensee) to include the following premises:
1) The McQuillan Quarry, 15 Sycamore Road, Budore, BT29 4JE; and
2) Premises which are, at any given location situated within a 50 metre radius of The McQuillan Quarry Pipeline.
Reason
The reason for the proposed extension is to provide the pipeline infrastructure necessary to facilitate the conveyance of gas to the above premises and to continue the development of an efficient, economic and co-ordinated gas industry in Northern Ireland. A copy of the proposed extension to Schedule 1 of the licence can be viewed on this website by using below
Representations or objections to the proposed extension can be made before 7th June to Samuel Connolly, NIAUR, Queens House, 14 Queens Street, Belfast, BT1 6ER - email: samuel.connolly@niaur.gov.uk.
Notice under Article 8(4) of the Gas (Northern Ireland) Order 1996
The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation (hereinafter referred to as the “Authority”) pursuant to Article 8(4) of the Gas (Northern Ireland) Order 1996, as amended (the “Order”) hereby gives notice as follows:
The Authority proposes to extend the licenced area contained within the licence granted under Article 8 of the Order (“the licence”) to Phoenix Supply Limited (“the licensee) to include the following premises:
1) The McQuillan Quarry, 15 Sycamore Road, Budore, BT29 4JE; and
2) Premises which are, at any given location situated within a 50 metre radius of The
McQuillan Quarry Pipeline.
Reason
The reason for the proposed extension is to facilitate a supply of gas being made available at the above premises by the licencee. The licencee will not have supply exclusivity for these premises. A copy of the proposed extension to Schedule 1 of the licence can be viewed on this website using below
Representations or objections to the proposed extension can be made before 7th June to Samuel Connolly, NIAUR, Queens House, 14 Queens Street, Belfast, BT1 6ER - email: samuel.connolly@niaur.gov.uk.

